
 
 
 
 
 
 

 RENEWAL OF REGISTERED BRANDS 
 
 

In accordance with Article 144.044 of the Agriculture Code “Recording”, on Wednesday 
August 31, 2011, the San Jacinto County Clerk’s Office will begin the process of 
renewals of brands. You will have until Wednesday February 29, 2012 to renew your 
registration. On Friday, March 1, 2012, all brands that have not been renewed will 
become “ open brands” for the general public. Any brand that is not renewed becomes 
“void” on March 1, 2012, in accordance with the Agriculture Code. 
 
The recording fee will be $16.00 per brand, per location. Each additional Brand is an 
additional fee. 
 
If you also have brands registered in other counties in the State of Texas it will be 
necessary for you to contact the office of the County Clerk of that County and renew 
registration there also. 
 
For any questions Please call Angelia Steele, San Jacinto County Clerk 
(936) 653-2324 
Office hours are 8:00 A.M. till 4:30 P.M.  
  
 
 
 


	RENEWAL OF REGISTERED BRANDS

